
Andrew Beattie

From: Cynthia Fisher <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Wednesday, 17 August 2016 8:11 AM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because...

This area can't handle anymore pressure on its roads. With all the urbanisation and high rises and the extra homes

that have been built our single landed roads are choking and always falling apart already without the extra trucks
and weight.

Also, the environmental impact of the extra road traffic concerns me. We already deal with more than most areas

with the concrete recycling.

Please just give us some breathing space.

Yours sincerely,

Cynthia Fisher
Chipping Norton, New South Wales, 2170, Australia
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